
Inquiry into Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil) Bill 2009 
 
I support the mandatory labeling of Palm Oil as I personally do not wish to use any 
product that comes at the cost of cruelty to these Orangatans.  I should be allowed to 
make that choice.   
 
Mrs. Sandra Hammond 
 


